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May 18, 2023 
 
Ms. Jana Saba 
Rocky Mountain Power 
1407 West North Temple, Suite 330 
Salt Lake City, UT  84116 

 
 
Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, OR  97232 

 
Re:   Rocky Mountain Power’s 2022 Annual Report of the Subscriber Solar Program; 

Docket No. 23-035-16 
 
Dear Ms. Saba, 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Rocky Mountain Power’s 2022 
Annual Report of the Subscriber Solar Program (“Program”) for the January 1, 2022 
through December 31, 2022 period (“Report”), filed on March 28, 2023. The PSC also 
reviewed the April 25, 2023 comments provided by the Division of Public Utilities (DPU).  
 

DPU recommends the PSC acknowledge the Report. In making the 
recommendation, DPU states the Program continues to be fully subscribed with a 
customer waitlist. Additionally, DPU reports a decrease in the liability account from 
$1,921,232 to $1,866,628.  
 

Based on the PSC’s review of the Report and DPU’s comments and 
recommendation, the PSC acknowledges the Report as complying with the October 21, 
2015 Order Approving Amended Settlement Agreement and August 16, 2017 
correspondence in Docket No. 15-035-61.1 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#328012 

 
1 In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Approval of its Subscriber Solar 
Program (Schedule 73), Docket No. 15-035-61. 


